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To the House Committee on Judiciary: 

 

I urge you to vote yes on SB 581. Our justice system should support people on 

supervision who are returning to their community to move forward in a positive way. I 

believe that giving someone the opportunity to reduce their sentence when they are 

meeting their supervision goals would benefit all of us by demonstrating that good 

acts are rewarded and by reducing the load on supervision officers. 

 

Thank you for considering this bill and my testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

Laura Nash 


